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PUBLIC MEETING
DATE: TUESDAY, OCTOBER, 9, 2018
TIME: 6:00 P.M.
LOCATION: City Hall Council Chambers

Proposed Lane Closure
Lane Closure and Removal of Highway Dedication Bylaw No. 2442, 2018

The City of Fort St. John intends to close the  lane within Block 12, Plan 9925 in accordance 
with Section 40 of the Community Charter and Bylaw No. 2442, 2018.

The lane is being closed to allow for lot amalgamation.  Fire training grounds for the Fort St. John Fire 
Department will be constructed on this site if the bylaw is approved.

A public meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 9, 2018 in Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. to allow the 
public an opportunity to make presentations to Council or to present written submissions regarding the 
lane closure.

Copies of the proposed bylaw and related documents may be inspected at City Hall – 10631 – 100th Street, 
Fort St. John, BC between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. from September 27 to October 9, 2018.
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